
 

 

 

 

In preparation for this weekend’s 

game the children can wear their 

club colours into school this Friday 

the 13th October.   We are asking 

each child to bring a small donation 

in on Friday.   This will go to an 

appeal for a trip out to Zambia that 

Holy Trinity College are organising. 


